o¢nior Hallowgen 2019

Greetings Seniors and Parents/Guardians of Seniors:

It is a tradition here at Pearl River High School that seniors be permitted to dress up
for Halloween. Seniors participating in this tradition will need to attend to a few
guidelines. While we encourage you to be creative and have fun, please make note of

a few basics:

# Costumes must be appropriate and in good taste
# The school dress code does still apply today

# Headgear and head coverings are not permitted in academic areas

# Costumes may not include face coverings such as masks, sunglasses or face paint

#¥ Clown Costumes are not permitted

# Themes that are offensive are not permitted

# ltems used beyond the purpose of being a passive accessory (i.e. props) are not
permitted.

# Roleplaying and/or acting is not permitted

Weather permitting; the seniors’ Halloween Pizza Party will take place during 7th
period lunch in the courtyard. We look forward to seeing the hard work and creative

spirit the seniors have put into their costumes.

Sincerely,

Suprne V. Hrko

Suzanne Horton

Assistant Principal



